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Howell, Rosa (NHTSA)

From: McHenry, Stephen (NHTSA)
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 12:45 PM
To: Howell, Rosa (NHTSA)
Subject: Memo to File EA09-002

Memo to file: EA09-002     
 
Some documents submitted in response to investigation EA09-002 can be found under investigation 
PE08-056. 
 
 
Stephen McHenry 
Investigator, US D.O.T. 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Office of Defects Investigation 
NVS-213  Room W48-308 
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
Washington D.C.  20590-0001 
202.366.4883  or 1.877.536.8368 x-64883 
Fax 202.366.3171 
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or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged and confidential.  
You, the recipient, are obligated to maintain it in a safe, secure and confidential manner.  
Unauthorized redisclosure or failure to maintain confidentiality may subject you to federal and 
state penalties. If you are not the recipient, please immediately notify us by return email, and 
delete this message from your computer. 
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